
3’s a Crowd?
Announcing a new addition to the family: Beesley!  No, we
didn’t  have  the  baby  early  –  Beesley  is  of  the  canine
variety.  She is named for a character on what is quite
possibly the best tv show ever, The Office (Pam Beesley).  Now
that the writer’s strike is over, we can once again look
forward to new episodes of this great show.  This way, if Pam
and Jim get married, there is still a Beesley namesake �

She is a cocker spaniel mix about 5 1/2 yrs. old.  She is
black and white and really cute!  She’s great with kids, and
we’ve had a bit of a rocky start with our other 2 dogs, but we
think 3 dogs will be good company and not a crowd soon.  We
got her from the humane society, which is always a crap-shoot,
but well worth it if you do your research.  Get to know the
breed of dog you’re considering (if possible, sometimes they
don’t always know what a mutt is made of!), and spend a lot of
time getting to know the potential pet and vice versa – bring
your whole family to test the dog around kids and look at a
bunch of dogs to get an idea of what kind of personality and
habits you may or may not want in a new family member. 
Remember, this pet will be living with you and your loved ones
for hopefully a number of years, so it’s really important to
find a good fit!  Giving a pet a home who needs one is so
rewarding!  It’s really easy and fun to go puppy shopping at a
pet store because let’s face it, puppies are some of the
cutest things ever!  But remember, they grow out of the cute
and teeny phase within MONTHS, sometimes even mere WEEKS! 
Puppies are not potty-trained, and you will have no idea how
easy (or difficult!) your new puppy will be to potty train. 
Our first dog took years to potty-train, whereas our 2nd dog
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basically potty-trained herself even though she was a young
puppy when she came into our home.  Beesley is already potty-
trained, and she seems to have had a good home in the past. 
She is used to being let out on a cable in the backyard, knows
her way around the house, and basically seems to fit right in
so far at least…  So, our crap-shoot seems to have paid off
thus far!  I will keep you posted!


